
 

  

Happy February! We have had a blast learning about winter, snowmen, and arctic animals! Hopefully all our Beach 
week fun warmed your little one, even during these crazy arctic temperatures. Now we’re onto groundhogs and 
shadows, Lunar New Year, love and kindness, transportation, community helpers, space, and SO much more! 
 

Important Dates: 

Valentine Parties- February 14/15 

NO SCHOOL Friday Feb 16 or Monday February 19 

NO SCHOOL FEBRUARY 29-LEAP DAY (Teacher inservice)  

Parent Teacher Conferences-Thursday + Friday February 8/9 

Your teacher will send you specific information about when 
your Parent-Teacher conference will take place. They may 
assign you a time slot, or tell you how to sign up for a slot. (If 
you are in Miss Dennis' class, look for her instructions to sign 
up on signup.com) There is no regular school on these days. 

Valentines:  We will be exchanging 
Valentines within our own 
classrooms, only. Please refer to your 
teacher’s newsletter for details 
specific to your class. 



 

 

 

 
Things to Remember 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Medical forms: Please make sure that you are checking your 
child’s medical statement, and planning ahead. Our teachers do 

their best to send reminders a month in advance, however, 
the Doctor’s office usually requires quite a few months at 
least. Per the state, for us to be able to keep your child 

enrolled, they must have a medical statement that is current 
up to one year. This means that we look at the date of your 

child’s last exam-not their birthdate, or the date the Dr. 
signed the form. The date of their last exam cannot be more 
than one year from the current date, or they cannot attend 

school until it is renewed. Please text your teacher if you are 
unsure when yours expires. Thank you for your help in 

keeping us in compliance with the State rules. 

Registration for our 24-25 school year is filling fast! We strongly encourage you to get your 
registration in ASAP. We are opening registration to the rest of the public very soon, and we are 

expecting a big turnout. We would love to make sure all our current families have secured their spot 
before this! Please remember that we must have a registration form AND the $80 fee to be able to 

hold your spot! 
 

If you are uncertain about next year in any way, please talk to your child’s teacher! This is a great 
time to get their thoughts and give them yours, to ensure that we are all working together to do 
what’s best for you and your child. Please keep in mind, for those old enough to consider going to 
Kindergarten, that when your Teacher considers Kindergarten readiness, they will consider a myriad 
of different things, and any opinions, observations or suggestions given by our staff come from a 

deep desire to see your child succeed! We are passionate about seeing our students enter 
Kindergarten with confidence and a joy for learning, which will set them up for a positive learning 

experience throughout the rest of their school years. 



If you’re looking for a sweet treat for your tiny Valentine, that doesn’t necessarily 
go in their tummy, OR affect their sugar levels-these coupons are a pretty 
adorable way to show them you care :) If these ones don’t quite fit your family’s 
vibe, there are tons on Pinterest, or you can even make your own! Happy 
couponing :) 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


